
Chairman Doyle called the meeting to order at 7:14 PM in accordance with the Sunshine Law. 

Roll call Present: Chairman Mike Doyle, Al Crisafulli, Mike Scudder, Charles Lindow, Andrew 
Cassini, Committee Liaison Mark Tibak      Absent: Dave D’Olivo (excused)
       
Minutes The minutes of July 27, 2010 were approved as corrected on a motion by Mr. Scudder, 
seconded by Mr. Lindow, with all in favor.  

Reports
 Baseball- Mr. Crisafulli has not yet been reimbursed for the referee fees he paid out of 
pocket totaling $450 for two referees for 5 games at $25 per game. 
 Basketball- A bill was received from Great Meadows Regional School District for use of the 
gym on Saturdays. The dates will be confirmed before the bill is paid. 
 Soccer- Mr. Cassini reported the Division IV 5th /6th grade girls team has 9/10 players, but 
no coach. Parents have been contacted, but no responses have come forward. After discussion the 
consensus of the Commission was that no 5/6th grade girls team will be fielded due to lack of a 
coach, if no one answers an email by 7PM the following evening. Refunds will be processed.   The 
3/4th grade boys team has 17 players, but the parents are receptive to rotating the schedule to 
keep 14 players per game.   The keys from last year were not turned in. Uniforms have been 
ordered through John Salvia.  Mr. Lindow made a motion to approve $550 for games balls and line 
paint, seconded by Mr. Crisafulli with all in favor. Seven refunds are being processed. Kindergarten 
signups are still open. Mr. Scudder made a motion to approve Greg French and Seth Cubbage as 
coaches, pending background checks, seconded by Mr. Crisafulli, with all in favor. 
 Summer Recreation: The final report was submitted. 
 Boat Launch: A message board was obtained by the Open Space Committee, and 
installed by the DPW.
 Beach- The job description for the subcommittee will be reviewed at the next meeting.  
 Concession- Will start back up for soccer games beginning Sept. 11. 
  Basketball Courts- repairs have started and the fence needs a new bottom runner at an 
additional $600. 
  New Rec league: The chair went to the Independence Rec meeting, but it was cancelled. 
  
Old Business
 Tiger Wrestling- The Township Committee will discuss this issue. 
 Volunteer Weekend for fields- coming up. 

New Business
 None
Other discussion
  
The meeting was adjourned at 8:30 PM

Respectfully submitted,

Eileen Greason, Secretary

Liberty Township Recreation Commission
Regular Meeting Minutes     

August 24, 2010 


